

# **Reception Newsletter**

### Autumn Term 2023

We are all so excited to welcome you back into school after your summer break. We hope you all have had a brilliant Summer and are looking forward to the adventures we will have in Reception this year!



#### **Topic**

#### Marvellous Me!

This half term we will be reading the colour monster, and discussing emotions that we will then use for our daily self-register check in when the children come into school on a morning. We will also be reading a selection of traditional tales about families such as The Three Bears and The Three Little pigs.

We will be talking about who is in our family, our pets, the things that make us happy, things that we like and dislike.

## Parents Open afternoon and Reading Workshop

Parents/Carers are invited to attend our Open afternoon on Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> September at 2pm- Where there will be a variety of activities to do with your child. Please let Mrs Dickinson know via dojo if you are going to be attending. Unfortunately due to space we are limited to one adult per child for this event.

The Reading Workshop will take place from 3.15pm we will explain how we teach reading and how you can support with reading at home. Childcare will be provided in the Reception classroom whilst the workshop takes place.

#### PE/Forest school/Baking/Gardening

Monday- PE with the PE coaches

Tuesday- Forest school in small groups throughout the year.

Wednesday- PE

Thursday-Baking

Friday- Gardening with Mrs Dubre

#### **Important Dates**

28<sup>th</sup> September- Open Afternoon and Reading Workshop 2pm

29<sup>th</sup> September- MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 2.15pm

20th October- Clothes swap

23rd October- Halloween Disco

25<sup>th</sup> October- Break up for half term

6<sup>th</sup> November-Back to school

Class Dojo

Class Dojo will be updated with photos and news regularly. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact Mrs Dickinson via message on dojo.

Please ensure that all children bring a water bottle (filled with water only) and if you would like your child to have milk, please ensure you have signed up to Cool Milk.